
          CCHS Celebrates the New School Year With Our Fall Assembly. On Friday August 25th, CCHS presented our 
newest college graduates with certificates for finishing their degree programs at CNM this summer. Pictured from 
left to right are Kyleah Cadena (12th grade),  Samantha Garcia (12th grade), Jade Kiki (12th grade), Luna the Mascot 
(grade unknown), Audrey Paniagua (12th grade), Destany Smith (12th grade), and Adriana Sanchez (12th grade).


CNM FALL TERM

Begins August 28th


Late start classes start on 
September 18th
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Don’t Forget!


To fill out the textbook 
form ASAP to pick up 
your CNM textbooks 


Deadline is October 31
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Did you know?


29 majors are 
represented by CCHS 

juniors and seniors this 
year
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DUAL GRADUATION	 SEPTEMBER 8, 2023

CCHS Newsletter

College and Career High School: We Turn Dreams Into Degrees

CCHS PTSA

Will be selling spirt gear 

again this year. Reach out 
to them for more info on 

Night Wolf gear
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CCHS Introduces CNM 
Adult Cohort for 
Parents

This year CCHS is piloting a program for 
parents of CCHS students to take classes at 
CNM. Principal Cavazos-Galvez was inspired by 
our nursing assistant, Maggie Stamp, who 
received her nursing degree at CNM, while her 
daughter was attending CCHS. “I thought to 
myself, we are giving students an opportunity 
to set themselves up for a better future, why 
not offer their parents the same opportunity”.        


Ms. Stamp (pictured above) reflected on her experience graduating from college at the same time as 
her daughter. “ At my daughter’s graduation ceremony, I was the proud mama. I knew she could do it 
and it was heartwarming to see her succeed.  At my pinning (the Nursing School equivalent of a 
graduation ceremony), I felt immense pride in myself. I had done this, I completed the hours, I 
studied, crammed, spent hours on homework.  Even though I had experienced a graduation 
ceremony for a 4 year university in my 20’s, I felt that this ceremony was more meaningful”. 


CCHS is still working with CNM on logistics of this program. Our hope is to offer two classes in the 
spring at no cost to parents of current CCHS students. Those who are interested should email Ms. 
Cavazos Galvez at arnett_l@aps.edu and fill out this form: https://forms.gle/w1zvbKhYfDdNrtf87


CCHS NEWSLETTER	 SEPTEMBER 2023

STUDENT PROFILE OF THE MONTH: ANDRES LUERAS

This month we are profiling 12th grader Andres Lueras (pictured below), who is working on his HVAC 
degree at CNM.


Why did you choose HVAC for your program of study? At first I 
majored in criminology, but I didn’t feel like I would be happy in that 
field. I decided to try a trade because my grandfather and father 
were in trades. I did not think I would be going down this path, but 
now that I am, I love it. I love working with my hands.


What are you hoping to do with your degree after graduation? I 
am hoping to get a job, build my credibility, and eventually become a 
supervisor


What advice do you have for CCHS underclassmen? Keep 
pushing, the only limitation you have is yourself. Keep a positive 
mindset and keep smiling. 
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